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Hello Ronald Hart,
The reason for this e-mail is to inform you of a traffic study needed on Green Bay Road and Byrd
Ave. If we could set up a meeting to discuss this matter that will be great, My current address is 1229 Terrace
Ave Racine W.I 53403

Thank you in advance,
Tiniesha Griffin
(262)676-8e74
Gateway Tech VP
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